
 

 

Project Bulletin #4       May 2023  

Civil construction work on the southern portion of Robinson Street (and Mason Street) 
will be commencing 15 May.  Temporary road closures and detours will be in place. 
 
Background 
The realignment of Robinson and Mason Streets is part of a longer-term vision for Revitalising Central 
Dandenong to improve the length of Robinson Street from Princes Highway to Walker Street.   The investment 
will improve connectivity, reduce congestion and support traffic circulation.  

How will I be affected?  

• Construction working hours will be from 7:00am -3:30pm Monday to Friday, 

• Sections of Mason St and Robinson Street will be closed during the project,  

• Works Signage and Detours Signs will be in place to direct road traffic, 

• Footpaths in the area will remain open to pedestrians, 

• Robinson St will remain open from 35 Robinson Street to Hutton Street, 

• Works will be programmed to retain access to on-street parking bays where possible, 

• The existing bus stop at 35-37 Robinson Street will be temporarily relocated to 45 Robinson Street, 

• Temporary changes are in place for bus routes 800, 813, 814, 848 - ptv.vic.gov.au 

How long will the works take?  
Construction activities will continue for 8 weeks subject to weather conditions.   
 
Need more information? 
Blue Peak Constructions  Kevin Dredge, Foreman | 0404 089 953 
 
City of Greater Dandenong  Nilani Pandithan, Civil Engineering | 0409 648 361  

nilani.pandithan@cgd.vic.gov.au 
 

Jenny Pemberton-Webb, Revitalisation and Placemaking | 0414 015 906 
jpembe@cgd.vic.gov.au 

 
Public Transport Victoria ptv.vic.gov.au or call 1800 800 007 
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